
 

 
   

      

 

Project Newsletter | 22 December 2023 

 

 

 

Trams from Picardy Place to Newhaven are open to the public.  

You can view the full timetable on Edinburgh Trams website and follow them on 

twitter for service updates.   

 

 

Please do not respond to this email as this mailbox is not monitored.  

 

 

   

 

Contacting the Project 
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All queries to the project are now being handled by Edinburgh Trams.  

Details of how to contact them can be found on their website.  

 

Please note that the newhaven.tram@edinburgh.gov.uk email address is no longer being 

monitored . You will be sent an automatic reply advising you to make contact with 

Edinburgh Trams.  
  

 

Localised Work Sites 

 

 

 

The planting of grass seed will take place along the route in Spring 2024.  
  

 

Construction Updates 

 

  

 

Newhaven to Leith Walk 

 

 

  

Stevedore Place  

There are outstanding works scheduled to take place at the west entrance of Stevedore 

https://links.uk.defend.egress.com/Warning?crId=65859b0eaf307ca4d076d75f&Domain=edinburgh.gov.uk&Lang=en&Base64Url=eNoFwkESABAIBdAT0d5tSCMLZfS7v3lPgRuNSOa2kW8pXj9R2Q-xGzqDlqDAk_UDfCwQ8g%3D%3D
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Place. 

  

 

  

 

Bernard / Baltic Street 

Lining works in this section are now completed.  

Bins will be located in the bin store to the west of the bus stop early 2024.  

 

The barriers around the newly planted trees have now been removed.  
  

 

Leith Walk 

 

 

Cycle Lane 

There are collapsed utility covers at Gayfield Square, Elm Row, and  Pilrig Church which 

require further works. These works are being undertaken by a utility company. We are 

awaiting confirmation of when these works will take place.  

 

Once complete, the cycleways on both sides of Leith Walk will formally open.  



 

 

Cycle diversion routes remain in place to facilitate these works.     

   

 

Foot of the Walk to Pilrig Street 

A programme of work to install further signage and the creation of a yellow box junction 

at the Leith Walk / Great Junction Street / Duke Street junction is being developed. 

The Scottish Water works at  Dalmeny Street are now completed and the junction re-

opened.  

 

  

 

  

 

Pilrig Street to Annandale Street / Montgomery Street / Elm Row 

 

Scottish Water works at Albert Stree are scheduled to be completed this week.  Full 

details can be found on the Scottish Water website.  

The Brunswick Street / Leith Walk junction remains closed until further notice.  

 

Elm Row is now fully open. Lining  works have been completed.  

 

The surfacing at Montgomery Street have been completed.  A small section of lining 

works will be undertaken early 2024.  

 

We would like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
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Forward to a friend  
 

 

    

 

Copyright © 2023 Trams to Newhaven Project Team, All rights reserved. 
You are receiving this email because you opted in to receive updates from the Trams to Newhaven project team. 

 
Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.  
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